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NOTICE TO MARINERS 

FIRTH OF FORTH 

 

Anchor Positions M2 Anchorage 

 

 

Mariners are advised that anchors have been pre laid in the below positions around the Mike 

2 anchorage.  

The anchors are marked with yellow, unlit surface buoys. These will be removed when the 

incoming rig is in position, current ETA 29th July 2020 – 8th August 2020. 

Mariners are advised to navigate with caution in the vicinity of Mike 2 anchorage and not to 

anchor within Mike 2 anchorage itself. 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Nos 10, 24, 45 and 46 of 2019 remain in force  

Nos 04, 07, 20, 21, 23, 25, 26 and 27 of 2020 remain in force. 
 

Scott Cameron 

Marine Manager 
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